From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 11/03/2025 9:15:43 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
11/03/2025

MR Rob Murphy
- 158 Condamine ST
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

There is nothing positive about this application whatsoever.
Doesn’t make the area better.

Doesn’t make the traffic better.

Doesn’t make the environment better.

Doesn’t make people’s health better.

Doesn’t make the community better.

Doesn’t make the beaches better.

The people have spoken.

Please shut this terrible idea down now before it ruins everything.
Thank you.





